
EMPOWERING YOUR FUTURE

•	 Stay at least 10m away from fallen power lines.
•	 Treat all fallen power lines on the ground as live.
•	 Call ELECTRA on 0800 567 876 or ring 111.
•	 Stay away from trees or vehicles touching fallen lines.
•	 Don’t try to rescue anyone in contact with fallen lines.
•	 If there are power lines on your car, stay inside unless you are in immediate danger.  

If you must get out, jump clear from the car landing on both feet, and jump away (both feet 
on the ground at the same time), until at least 10m away.

The group offers creative and 
wellbeing classes promoting 
positive mental health. 
These include a variety 
of  classes, including 
the arts, writing, 
dance, meditation and 
cooking. 

Based at Raumati 
Beach their services 
are provided to those throughout 
Kāpiti, including Paekākāriki and 
Ōtaki. Everyone is welcome and no 
referral of  any kind is required.  

Te Ara Korowai is recovery focused, 
walking alongside it’s members.

Ministry funding has come 
to an end so the group 
has created ‘Friends 
of  Te Ara Korowai’ 
inviting people to make 
a small contribution 
each week.  They have 
a give a little page 

https://givealittle.co.nz/org/te-ara-
korowai-inc. Money is used to ensure 
classes can continue.

Te Ara Korowai put their programmes on their 
webpage and welcome enquiries from anyone 
who would like to become involved, or knows of  
anyone who may like to.

Visit https://www.tearakorowai.org.nz
email info@tearakorowai.org.nz 
or phone 04 2996981
https://givealittle.co.nz/org/te-ara-korowai-inc.

Here for EveryoneHere for Everyone
Te Ara Korowai aims to ensure no-one feels alone on a mental health 
journey. Established in 2013 with the merging of two mental health groups, 
the not for profit organisation provides meaningful activities as well as 
opportunities for connection, support and participation to those who have 
a ‘lived’ experience of mental health distress.

STAY AWAY FROM FALLEN POWER LINES

  
Electra owns and operates the electricity 
network in Kapiti and Horowhenua.  
We are proudly 100% locally owned by the 
Electra Trust, for the benefit of all consumers 
connected to the Electra electricity network.  
One of the benefits of Electra’s Trust ownership 
is the delivery of annual price discounts to our 
connected consumers.


